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A Message from the NESGNA Board 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
We are excited to welcome the New Year with plans for multiple educational 
offerings from NESGNA in 2025. Due to decreased attendance at our in-person 
conferences and the amount of planning needed for each conference, the 
NESGNA board has decided to move to a hybrid conference model for 2025. 
Two online Zoom conferences will be offered in the spring and our traditional 
in-person conference will be held in November. We hope these offerings will 
increase participation from members and GI colleagues with increased flexibility 
and ability to plan far in advance for our in-person conference. It is vital that we 
continue to care for our practice by connecting and learning. Looking forward to 
seeing everyone at these conferences! 
 
We plan to continue to provide our membership and greater gastroenterology 
community with giveaways at our conferences, sponsorship of attendance at 
local and national SGNA programs and support of community events.  
 
Have a suggestion for us? Contact the board at info@nesgna.org 
 
Many thanks from the 2025-2026 NESGNA Board of Directors 

Elections 
 

NESGNA is accepting nominations for the 2025-2026 Board of Directors. 
We currently have 3 open positions for Directors-At-Large.  
Please complete this nomination form 
https://nesgna.wufoo.com/forms/nesgna-leadership-nominations-20252026/ 
and submit by February 28, 2025, to be included on the ballot. Elections will 
be held electronically in March. Only NESGNA members are eligible to 
vote. 
If you have any questions please contact us at info@nesgna.org. A board 
member is happy to talk more about board opportunities and responsibilities 
with you! Come join the team. 

https://www.sgna.org/
mailto:info@nesgna.org
https://nesgna.wufoo.com/forms/nesgna-leadership-nominations-20252026
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NESGNA Board Members 

Michele Brennan-Emond 
President 

Conrad Worrell  
Immediate Past-President 

Sarah Argyropoulos 
Treasurer 

Jenn DePalo 
Secretary 

Brittany DiPalma 
Program Director 

Lesley Wood 
Vendor Director 

Sandra Scolaro 
Director –at-large 

Jessica Sloyan 
Director –at-large 
 
 

 

 

Contact Us 

http://www.nesgna.org 

info@nesgna.org 

NESGNA Spring Online Conferences 
 
This year we will be holding 2 online Zoom conferences for our Spring 
educational offerings. 
 
How will this work?  
 

• You will need to register and pay for each conference online via a link on 
our website.  

 
• Once we receive your registration and confirm your membership, an 

email with a Zoom link will be sent to you the day before the conference. 
 

• Each conference will have three speakers with GI specific topics. You 
will have an opportunity to ask questions via the chat at the end of each 
speaker’s presentation.  

 
• After the conference is complete, we will send you the CEU certificate 

via email.   
 
The dates for our spring conferences are Saturday April 12, 2025 and Saturday 
June 7, 2025. Program and registration details will be announced via email and 
social media posts. 
 
Have a topic request or speaker recommendation? Email us at info@nesgna.org 

NESGNA Fall Conference 
 
Save the Date! 
 
Saturday, October 25, 2025 
 
7:00 am- 3:30 pm 
 
Four Points Sheraton Norwood 
 
Please stay tuned for registration and program details! 

 Professional Achievements 
 

Have an achievement to share? 

     Email us at info@NESGNA.org to be included in the next newsletter! 
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